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Important Upcoming Dates 

Friday, November 17 
➢ Class Visit to New School  

Friday, November 24 
➢ Professional Day—No School for Students 

Monday, November  27 
➢ First Day at New DLG School Site 

Friday, December 1 
➢ Report Cards Going Home 

Thursday, December 5 
➢ PAC Meeting at 6 pm 

The December Winter Concert has 
been canceled due to the move to 
the new school.  

The staff is excited to  work in our 
new building and will need time to 

adjust to our new space and design. 
Once we begin teaching in our new 
space, we will work out the logistics 
of holding a concert.  

No Winter 
Concert 

We have an exciting update about 
our seismic project. The contractor 
has worked hard on the project, and 
the building has now received the 
occupancy permit from the City of 
Vancouver. The contractor is finishing 
some minor details, and our District 
teams are preparing for 
the move into the school. 

 I have received confirmation of our 
date to move: 

 

Thursday, November 23 will be the 
last day for students at the original 
DLG school 

Friday, November 24 is a Pro-D Day – 
school not in session 

Monday, November 27 will be our 
first instructional day in the new DLG 
school 

I appreciate the work and 
collaboration of all of our students, 
staff, families, and contractors 
throughout this process.  

We are Moving 
to our New 

School—
Reminder  

Due to the move 
to the new 
school, we will 
be postponing 
Books for 
Breakfast to 
focus on moving 

and adjusting to our leaning 
environment.  

Once we settle, we will begin Books 
for Breakfast again.  

For families who never been, Books 
for Breakfast is a time for families to 
read and have a light breakfast at 
8:15 in the morning.  

Books for 
Breakfast 

Postponed  

Remembrance Day Assembly 

https://www.dlgpac.com/
https://www.vsb.bc.ca/schools/david-lloyd-george
https://www.dlgpac.com/
https://www.vsb.bc.ca/schools/david-lloyd-george
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If you have a child born in 2019, go to 
the link below to register them for 
kindergarten.  

Link: https://www.vsb.bc.ca/
page/5195/priority-kindergarten-
registration 

Our school may have a kindergarten 
lottery for September 2024 so please 
register before the deadline.   

Registration is open from November 
1, 2023 to January 31, 2024 

Kindergarten 
Registration for Sept 

2024 - Reminder 

Once again, DLG PAC will be raising 
money with two popular fundraisers: 
Purdys Chocolate Sales and Gift Cards 
Sales. 

For Purdys orders, an email was sent 
out last week for families to purchase.  

For Gift Cards orders, a paper copy 
was sent home with students last 
week as well. You can also see page 4 

and 5 of this newsletter for a copy of 
the order form. 

 

Purdys Chocolate 
and Gift Cards 

Holiday 
Fundraisers 

Friday, November 24 is our 
professional day. There is no school 
for students on professional days.  

The entire school district will be 
engaged in discussions on Indigenous 
ways of learning and teaching.  

Staff is looking forward to this day as 
we explore new ways to infuse more 
Indigenous content into our teaching 
practices.  

Professional Day: 
Friday, November 
24—No School for 

Students  

Report Cards, also known as Learning 
Updates, will be going home with 
your child(ren) on Friday, December 
1.  

As last year, teachers will use 
proficiency scales (Emerging, 
Developing, Proficient, and 
Extending) to evaluate students and 
not letter grades.  

Learning Updates will be sent home 
three times per year this school year 
with the dates being the following:  

• December 1, 2023 
• March 12, 2024 
• June 24, 2024 
 

 

Report Cards Going 
Home Friday, 

December 1 

In November 2022, the Vancouver 
School Board approved a revised 
School Liaison Officer (SLO) program, 
effective from the current school 
year. The initiative aligns with the 
commitment to fostering safe and 
welcoming schools, acknowledging 
potential discomfort with police 
presence and encouraging 
communication about specific needs 
or considerations. School liaison 
officers, integral members of school 

communities, aim to be supportive 
and positive, undergoing specialized 
training. Emphasizing diversity, they 
wear casual uniforms, use unmarked 
vehicles, and carry less visible 
firearms while delivering safety 
programs and offering guidance. 
Student interaction is not obligatory, 
and questions or concerns can be 
addressed directly to the principal.  

Please see page 3 of this newsletter 
for more information.  

School Liaison 
Officer Program 

https://www.vsb.bc.ca/page/5195/priority-kindergarten-registration
https://www.vsb.bc.ca/page/5195/priority-kindergarten-registration
https://www.vsb.bc.ca/page/5195/priority-kindergarten-registration
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VSB School Liaison Officer Information 
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Gift Card Fundraiser (page 1) 
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Gift Card Fundraiser (page 2) 
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Remembrance Day Assembly 
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Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

   1 2 3 4 

5 6 7 

Div 1-5 to VSO 

PAC Meeting in 
Library @ 6 pm 

8 9 10 

Remembrance 
Assembly at 9:15  

11 

12 13 

School Closed in 
Lieu of 
Remembrance 
Day 

14 

Photo Retake Day 

15 16 17 18 

19 20 21 22 23 

Last day at old 
DLG school 

24 

Professional 
Day—No School 
for Students 

25 

26 27 

Students will 
attend first day 
at new DLG 
school 

28 29 30   
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